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COUNTY JUDGE
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July 27, 2021

An application for a replat of a 62.95 acre subdivision, known as Perdido Pointe Estates subdivision,
has been filed by Chad and Gaylynn Diebel, seeking to revise an earlier plat approved by the
Commissioners Count of Goliad County, Texas, by altering the dimensions of Lot 44 and Lot 45 of the
original plat, resulting in one lot numbered Lot 44. This revision does not appear to interfere with the
established rights of any owner of other lots within 200 feet of the subdivision, but, if anyone having
an interest in said subdivision wishes to contest the matter, the Commissioners Court will convene a
hearing on the 13th day of September, 2021 at 6:00 o’clock p.m., to take up for consideration and
possible action the application to replat the Perdido Pointe Estates subdivision.
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